
In search of understanding about growing and milling hemp in York County’s past 

Posted on October 31, 2014 by Jim McClure  
 

Mount Wolf’s Charlie Stambaugh is 
asking for the whereabouts of this old fire 
truck. The quest began in the borough fire 
department’s centennial years in 2013. 
Charlie believes it was loaned to a fire 
museum many years ago. If anyone has 
information about this apparatus, contact 
Charles  
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